
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #33                 Wednesday, October 12, 2022 
 
TODAY WE WILL FOLLOW A SPECIAL SCHEDULE FOR THE CHRIS HERREN ASSEMBLY. 
 

CHRIS HERREN ASSEMBLY           
     Period 1 7:30 AM 8:10 AM   8:05 - Blue Streak News, 

     Period 3** 8:15 AM 8:50 AM   Announcements, Daily Attendance 

     Transition 8:50 AM 9:00 AM      
     Assembly 9:00 AM 10:15 AM      
     Transition 10:15 AM 10:30 AM      
             

A Schedule   B Schedule   C Schedule 
Lunch A 10:35 AM 11:00 AM   Period 4A 10:35 AM 11:15 AM   Period 4A 10:35 AM 11:15 AM 
Period 4B 11:05 AM 11:45 AM   Lunch B 11:20 AM 11:45 AM   Period 5B 11:20 AM 12:00 PM 
Period 5C 11:50 AM 12:30 PM   Period 5C 11:50 AM 12:30 PM   Lunch C 12:05 PM 12:30 PM 

             
     Period 2** 12:35 PM 1:10 PM      
     Period 6 1:15 PM 1:50 PM      
     Period 7 1:55 PM 2:30 PM      
             
 
The following College visits are scheduled for the week of 10/11/22. Both virtual and in person college visits are held in the 
College & Career Center in the Counseling Office. Students can sign up for college visits in SCOIR. See your Class of Schoology 
page for additional information on how to sign up in SCOIR: 

Hofstra University – Wed. Oct. 12, 8:00AM 
George Mason University – Wed. Oct. 12, 9:15AM 
Point Park University – Wed. Oct. 12, 1:00PM 
Messiah University – Thurs. Oct. 13, 9:30AM 
American University – Thurs. Oct. 13, 12:45PM 
Delaware Valley University – Thurs. Oct. 13, 1:45PM 
Thaddeus Stevens College of Technology – Fri. Oct. 14, 12:45PM 

 
Financial Aid Overview – MTHS will provide an overview of the Financial Aid process for students and families on October 18th at 
5:30 PM in Convocation Hall.  This is an opportunity for students and families from any grade level to learn about ways to pay for 
college. Resources will be available on Schoology after this event for those that are not able to attend.   
  
FAFSA Workshop – Seniors and families that would like assistance in filling out the FAFSA can sign up for assistance on 
October 18th at 6:30PM at MTHS. Families must sign up in advance and can access the google form on Schoology. Appointments 
are first come, first served! The form will close once we are at capacity.  
 
Senior Opportunity Week – The MTHS Counseling Office would like to highlight Senior Opportunity Week, starting Monday, 
October 24th!  Many colleges will be offering Instant Decision opportunities – students can apply for FREE and get an on the spot 
admission decision! Students can see the schools participating on Schoology and must sign up by October 19th.  
 
Attention Sophomores: Are you interested in hearing about the half day programs at CTC that are available junior year?  A 
representative from CTC will be here on Monday October 17 at 8:30 a.m. in Convocation Hall to present program options.  The 
Introductory programs are Culinary Arts, Construction, Health, Manufacturing, Transportation and Visual Communications.  
Please sign up by the end of the school day Friday October 14 using the link on your Class of 2025 Schoology page.  
 
The High School Peru Service Learning Trip scheduled for March 2023 has two spots available. The deadline to sign up is this 
Friday. Please contact Mrs. Sweeney for more information and details on how to reserve your spot. 
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Student pictures and iDs were distributed in Advisory on 10/5/22. Students who did not receive their pictures at that time can 
pick them up in the main office. IDs can be picked up in the Library. Picture re-take day is Thursday, October 27th.  
 
Attention Students: Please note there is a $5.00 fee for replacement agendas.  
 
Missing your water bottle, lunch box, gym bag, or coat? Please check the Lost and Found in the main lobby.  Smaller, more 
valuable items may be found in the High School main office. Please note that unclaimed items will be disposed of at the end of 
every month. 
 
Attention students: Homecoming 2022 is fast approaching! The theme for this year’s homecoming dance is “Glow-Up.”  All 
things neon and glow in the dark. Homecoming tickets are $10 and will be sold at all lunches. Students must be debt free in 
order to purchase tickets. Guests from other schools must be pre-approved prior to the dance. Guest forms are available from 
Mrs. Faller in the main office and completed forms must be received by Thursday, October 20th. See Mrs. Loke in the main office 
with questions about fees and Mr. Kranch in room 125 with questions about the dance.  
 
MTPA Costume crew is holding a huge garage sale this Saturday to get rid of past theatre costumes and make room for more. 
Just in time for Halloween and homecoming, everyone is invited to come shopping! Dresses, skirts, shirts, shoes, wigs, costumes. 
We've got homecoming dresses and really fun looks! Average price per piece is about 3 to 5 dollars. Better than consignment 
shopping! Bring cash and come see us this Saturday, Oct. 15 from 9 am till 3 pm in the high school auditorium. Bring your friends. 
All proceeds go to MTPA.  
 
A representative from Chick-fil-A will be hosting a presentation on Friday, November 4th. She will be going over careers that 
Chick-fil-A offers, how to apply and benefits the company offers. If you would be interested in attending this presentation, please 
fill out this google form located on your Schoology account by October 21st 
 
Junior & Seniors who plan to select Club Early Release as their club selection must also submit a signed Senior/Junior Privilege 
Application.  A signed release form must be on file in order to select Club Early Release.  Failure to do both will result in your club 
selection defaulting to a study hall.  Forms are available at Mrs. Loke’s desk in the main office or can be downloaded from the HS 
website.  
 
Winter is coming, and the MT Ski Club has announced their ski and snowboard trips. Shred the pow on 5 Friday night trips to 
Blue Mountain Ski Resort. There will also be an awesome trip to Stowe, Vermont this year. Check out www.mtski.com for trip 
details. New skiers and boarders are welcome! Registration is due by October 27th, or until spaces are filled for both Blue 
Mountain and Stowe, Vermont but don’t delay! Register ASAP to secure your spot. 
 
If you plan on playing a winter school sport in the 2022-2023 school year, for the high school or middle school, we will require a 
PIAA Physical to be submitted.  The Physical Deadline for Winter Sports is Monday, October 31st!  See the Athletics Page or 
stop in at the Athletic Department for more information.  
 
On Tuesday 10/25, there will be an informational meeting for all students interested in playing boys lacrosse in Spring 2023. 
The meeting will begin at 7pm in Convocation Hall. All students should plan to attend and have at least one parent in attendance 
as well. 
 
Winter Track:  Anyone interested in learning more about Winter Track should attend the informational signup meeting on 
Wednesday, October 19th at 6:30pm in Convocation Hall.  Athletes and parents are encouraged to attend. If you are unable to 
attend, see Coach Shugarts in room 010 after October 19th. 
 
There will be an organizational meeting for all students interested in the swimming and diving team on Friday, October 14th at 
6:45 AM.  Students should enter the pool area through the double doors behind the diving boards and proceed to the bleacher 
area in the natatorium.  Students should be sure to bring a pencil to the meeting. 
 
Boys Basketball Open Gyms will run on Tuesdays and Thursdays.  All open gyms will be held in the HS Arena from 
3:00-5:00 pm.  Contact Coach Johns via email (johnsma@mtwp.net) or Schoology to gain access to the open gym 
calendar. 

 
Attention girls interested in playing basketball this winter. Open gyms will be held every Tuesday & Thursday in the South Gym 
from 3-4:15 pm with lifting to follow. MT girls in grades 9-12 are welcome to attend. Please listen to announcements for any 
changes due to weather. Questions? See Coach Burkhart in room 173. 
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It is Rec Basketball season! Manheim Township Rec Basketball league registration is now going on and will end on Friday, 
November 11th. Register today at www.manheimtownship.org. 
 
Congratulations to The Manheim Township Blue Streak Golfers who qualified for the State Golf Tournament at Penn State next 
Monday and Tuesday. Piper Smith shot a second round of 2 under to win a silver medal in the District. Paisley Kappesser 
qualified for states by rolling in a 40 foot putt on the last hole and then winning a playoff to advance to States. Andrew Bilson 
qualified by finishing in a tie for 10th at the District Championship. Good luck to those three at States next weekend. 

 
 
 
 

TODAY’S   SPORTS  
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME 

Frfoot Ephrata A Ephrata HS – War Memorial Field 4:00 2:15 2:30 
Frbsoccer School District of Lancaster H Field I 4:00   
Frgsoccer School District of Lancaster A McCaskey East, Field C 4:00  2:45 
Jvghockey Penn Manor A Penn Manor – Comet Field Turf 5:30  4:00 
Vghockey Penn Manor A Penn Manor – Comet Field Turf 7:00  4:00 
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